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Telephone (819) 827-4432

Purpose of the Society:

"...to promote matters of historical or heritage significance
in the general area of the Gatineau Valley."

October 13 - 15

Avlmer Heritage Antique Fair

Fri., Oct. 13, 6:00 - 11:00 p.m.
Sat., Oct. 14, 10:00 - 6:00
Sun., Oct. 15, 10:00 - 6:00

"The Barn", Aylmer

October 23
8:00 p.m.
(Social half hour 7:30 - 8:00)
Historical Society Monthly meeting:
DRAFT PLAN FOR GATINEAU PARK

NCC presentation with a focus on its
heritage proposails followed by
members' reactions, discussion,
suggestions.

Public consultation in developing a
revised Master Plan for Gatineau
Park has now reached the third of
three stages. A draft Master Plan
was unveiled during public meetings
held the week of September 11 - 15.
The Plan seeks to establish an
"acceptable equilibrium between the
demand for environmental
preservation and public use."

Come and express your views on the
future of the Wakefield Mill, the
Carbide Wilson ruins, the Asa Meech
house, the Martineau farm, and other
historic buildings in the Park.

November 20

Regular monthly meeting. Details in

the November Newsletter.

October 16 - Executive Meeting

Special dinner meeting, to be held
at the Kingsway Golf and Country
Club, Mountain Road, 6:00 p.m.

An Apology

Vice president Charles Landon offers
apologies to Lydia Morisset for the
misspelling of her name in his
article on the auction in the
September Newsletter. (Blame the
Editor for misreading Mr. Landon's
very legible handwriting!)
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The Historical Society of the
Gatineau Newsletter is published
monthly. Editor is Jay Atherton.
Comments and/or contributions are
welcomed and encouraged, either by
telephone (827-1703) or by mail
(R.R.3, Wakefield, QC JOX 3GO).
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SPECIAL MEMB:RS: /IP NOTICE
First of all - thanks for the prompt responses to our renewal notices, so
far .... We have nearly accomplished full computerization of records and

will be looking into membership numbers and cards for early next year.

Please note membership expiry dates printed on mailing labels and please
send in your renewal cheques today for those due 89.12.31.

- Marilyn Lister and Donna Rae



